Patrick Vilar

From:

Mayra Maria de la Maria della della

Sent:

Monday, December 14, 2009 9:41 AM

To: Subject: Patrick Vilar RE: IRA/401K

Dear Patrick,

I appreciate your call and advice you relayed on Dec. 9. I understand you have my best interest at heart and I can't thank you enough. With this e-mail though, I confirm my instructions to close my file without completing the separation of the IRA/401K.

After the holidays, sometime in early January I will come down and pick up all my original documents that I have left at your office.

I also have enjoyed meeting you. I was not only lucky to find an excellent

lawyer, but I think a friend. You are very understanding and easy to talk to.

I wish you and your family a very healthy and happy holiday season.

Thank you, Mayra